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I believe mail in voting is a great benefit to our state.  It allows voters time to research 

and educate themselves on proposed measures and candidates in a relaxed non 

pressured environment.  I also believe it results in a higher turn out for individuals 

who may not have the ability to take the time off work or the ability to transport 

themselves to the voting stations. 


